
Website Project Update (2025-04-24) 
 
We have completed the “Get to Know You” survey of our chosen provider, Aubergine. 
 
Holding off next steps until after the elections on May 1st. The reason for this is that the election in 
Morda with Sweeney is contested, and if I don’t get re-elected someone else will have to take over 
both the website project and administration of the ORPC Facebook page. 
 
Richard Fowler 
2025-04-16 


